A public meeting of the Global Troy Advisory Committee was held on Tuesday, October 18, 2022. The meeting was held at Troy City Hall Lower Level Conference Room at 6:00 pm. Chair Mayor Ethan Baker called the meeting to order at 6:03 PM.

Present:	Mayor Ethan Baker	
	Lisa Bica-Grodsky	
	Edward Chezick	
	Awni Fakhoury	
	Seyda Mohideen	
	Daniela Natcheva	
	Tom Zhou	
Absent:	Mivida Burrus	
	Carolina Noguez-Ortiz	
	Suneel Sekhri	
Also Present:	Meg Schubert, City Staff Liaison	
	40 1/03 1/04	

Approval of Minutes - January 11, 2022

A vote to approve the January 2022 Minutes did not occur as there were the following corrections which first needed to be made:

Spelling of Edward Chezick

Spelling of Awni Fakhoury

Change the date of previous minutes from September 8, 2022 to September 8, 2021

Old Business

New Business

The Group recapped details from the International Festival. It was suggested that the GTAC look at possibly purchasing a large tapestry with the Global Troy Logo for future community events.

The group discussed the Committee's budget amount designated by the City. The group asked staff liaison Meg to provide more information regarding the budget amount and process at the next meeting.

There was discussion regarding GTAC T-shirts. The group ordered some shirts in late 2021/ early 2022 but not every member received a t-shirt. It was decided that the group would place a new order for member t-shirts.

The 2023 Meeting Schedule was not approved. The group discussed moving the meeting date from Tuesday's to Wednesday's and adjust schedule to work around Troy Daze Family Festival. The 2023 Meeting Schedule will be approved at the November Meeting.

4 current GTAC Members had expiring terms. All members applied for reappointment to the committee. There are currently vacancies on the committee. Members discuss possible applicants and were provided information regarding the process to apply.

The group was informed that the Millennial/ Gen Z "International Day" event will no longer be taking place. Members of the group are willing to collaborate with GTAC on future International events.

Public Comment

None.

The next regular meeting of the GTAC is scheduled for Wednesday, November 16th, 2022 at 6:00PM.

Chair Mayor Ethan Baker

Meg Schubert, Assistant to the City Manager